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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
What advice has the Government offered to the Government of Nauru in regards to 
the resettlement of refugees in their country? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Government of Nauru has confirmed that temporary settlement will be provided 
for five years. Discussions continue between Nauru and Australia regarding 
settlement services support available during the temporary settlement period. 
 


